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We have already had so much damage to our beautiful water ways in Northern Minnesota, caused
by Line 3. We need to be very protective of all our water going forward. Please do not allow
companies an exemption to the rules designed to protect wild rice! Exemptions like this could set a
dangerous precedent for pollution. If requests like this are granted companies can avoid installing
pollution control methods to restrict the sulfate that seeps from the mines and their tailing sites. We
need to protect our waters from pollution so wild rice can thrive, sulfate pollution is toxic to wild
rice. There is science behind these standards. Do not allow companies to create shortcuts to
encourage pollution. Please protect manoomin for the next generations! Thank you so much for
helping us be good stewards of the land and water.


